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1. Where team needs assistance:  Our work group will still need to interact with the 
communications group and other work groups as we begin to implement the plan. 
 
2. Meetings: Our group did not hold any meetings in January.  Work Group activity was limited to 
reviewing a "flyer" on the program, and comments on version 8.2 by E-mail. 
 
3. Accomplishments: The Action Plan (v8.2) was presented to the FGDC Coordination 
Workgroup.  Comments were received and incorporated into version 9.1 of the action plan by the 
work group.  
 
4. Next Steps: NSGIC will host a forum at the Hall of States on March 16 to "kick-off" the 
program.  It will also inform all states about the program and work with appropriate Federal 
agencies to determine if grant funds are available to help implement the program. 


